
I stand AGAINST the removal or thinning of any kind of the Rare, Native Wild Horses in TRNP.   

I made plans to visit Theodore Roosevelt National Park late this coming Summer.  I am a nature lover, 

and this would have been my 3rd visit.  However, I will cancel my plans for any future visits unless the 

native wild horses, which should be considered a treasured resource, are adequately treated as such 

and redesignated as WILDLIFE, rather than livestock.   

This native species of horse is unique, and was fenced in when the park was formed.  You owe it to all 

Americans who support the National Park system to treat these rare horses with a scientific and humane 

management program geared toward the horses best interest.   

Please do the right thing by these magnificent horses and allow them to stay, since they were in ND long 

before any of us living today were.  Also, consider the impact on the loss of tourism to your state as well, 

and in particular the local economies around TRNP with the removal of these native horses.  I will be 

watching you North Dakota.   

Jacquelyn Hoff 

Scottsdale, AZ 


